
 

 

 

 

 

On Monday 1st July 2019 the pupils, staff and parents of our school enjoyed a Strings Concert 

with pupils from Years 2 to Year 6 performing in small groups playing the violin, viola, cello 

and double bass. Many of the pupils performing had received music awards and medals over 

the year and it was wonderful to see how all players have progressed. Performing in front of 

an audience can be nerve racking, but all of the musicians demonstrated their talents with 

great confidence. We are most fortunate to enjoy the high quality teaching of Mrs Melenga 

and Ms Hobbs which enables our children to become so talented. Well done everyone! 

  

On Tuesday 2nd July 2019 the pupils, staff and parents of the school were treated to a brilliant 

Keyboard Summer Concert. Each group of musicians performed under the guidance of Grace  

Owen, our Keyboard Teacher. It was wonderful to hear the range of musical material and see 

the confidence, talent, progression and professionalism of the musicians.  Well done 

everyone! 

 



 

 

We have a truly talented group of musicians who practise at home to become the best they 

can be. All of their hard work and practising pays off. Congratulations to all our musicians 

for their hard work and commitment.  


